
Otago Boys High School Parents Association
SlumbrSpray Fundraiser
$20 each 200ml bottle

The Parents Association are pleased to bring you our new SlumbrSpray Fundraiser

Orders can be placed by completing this form and emailing the PTA to
parentsassociation@obhs.school.nz

Payments should be made to ANZ 06 0901 0026179 00 
Account Name Otago Boys High School Parents Assn
Use your sons Surname as reference and SlumbrSpray in description.  

One payment per form please.

Orders will be delivered to your sons form class after payment has been made.

Order Contact Name:

Student Name:

Student year and form class:

Name Contact number Quantity Paid $20 each

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

 $ 

TOTALS  $ 

SlumbrSpray - is a natural, eco friendly sleep aid made with organic magnesium, organic lavender essential oil and spring 
water.  It relaxes muscles, calms the mind and supports a restful sleep with just a couple of sprays onto your skin.  It is being 
manufactured by a group in the OBHS year 13 business class as part of the young enterprise competition.  This is a top 
quality product which is suitable for everyone to use (except if pregnant or breastfeeding).   At $20 per 200ml bottle it is 
excellent value and is less than half the price of comparable products on the market such as Koa, Neat or Salt Lab and the 
ingredients are either exactly the same or better than those brands. Please get behind supporting our boys business 
endeavour and also raising money towards making exciting improvements to the school:

In celebration of the Shand Building refurbishment, we are raising funds for the OBHS Music Department. One of the key 
focuses of the redevelopment is to establish a recording suite and control room. A few of the key items needed for this space 
are a new guitar amp, keyboard, and computer desk for the control room. We are excited about setting up a quality facility for 
students to compose, perform, and record their music. With a growing number of bands and ensembles, providing great 
spaces with new gear will allow more of our students to explore, collaborate and create new music.
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